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Lisa Cataldi

From: Erik Ryfa <erockgtr@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 11:37 AM
To: House Education Committee
Subject: Support for H7781, H7727

I am re submitting for corrections. 

 
I am writing to support RI H7727 "Fairness in Women's Sports" bill as well as  H7781 "Parents Bill of 
Rights.  As a parent to daughters, their futures in sport and other endeavors should not be hindered by 
misguided gender ideologies.  
Science, Biology and Culture are being undermined by zealotry in the name of "equity" and it is neither 
equitable nor scientific in any way.  
These bills go a small way to rectify the inverse discrimination against biological females and returns the 
right of guidance in all matters relating to children to the parents! 
Too often of late, unelected bureaucrats are using our system to instill values and ideas that are not the 
will or even awareness of the parents.  
 
As a parent I reserve these rights and the schools are beholden to parents, not special interest groups! 
 
Sincerely 
Erik Ryfa 
Cumberland RI 02864 

 
 


